
Questions Received for Council – 26 September 2018 

Question 1 - Submitted by Councillor Chilton 
 
I was advised earlier this year that a Tree Preservation Order on Dainewell and Millennium 
Woods on the Sale/Carrington border had been approved and simply required legal work. It 
now transpires this was not the case and the woods haven’t even been surveyed by the 
Council. Would the Executive Member support local residents of St. Mary’s and Bucklow St. 
Martin’s Wards by ensuring that the Tree Preservation Order is progressed and approved as 
a matter of urgency? 
 
 
Question 2 - Submitted by Councillor Mrs. Brophy 
 
Please would the Executive member explain what weed killers are used by Trafford Council 
and it’s contractors. 
 
What plans does the Council have to protect the natural environment, biodiversity, the public 
and our Parks and Green Spaces? 
 
 
Question 3 - Submitted by Councillor Coggins  
 
Given the very high percentage of on-street parking in Trafford, how is this council making it 
easier for residents and businesses to move to electric and low-emission vehicles? 
 
 
Question 4 - Submitted by Councillor Mrs. Young 
 
Hale Village shopping has been badly affected by the lack of available parking. In the UDP 
the Council seeks to maintain local and neighbourhood shopping centres to ensure there are 
adequate facilities conveniently located to serve the day to day needs of the community.   
Will the Executive Member please confirm that car parking facilities in Hale District Centre 
will not be reduced? 
 
 
Question 5 - Submitted by Councillor Jerrome 
 
This Council’s Tree Replacement Policy could see the felling of 350 healthy, mature trees 
across Trafford costing potentially over half-a-million pounds. Will this administration 
continue to support this scheme and is the consultation process rigorous enough? 


